
Bristol  Community  College
Police  Department  seeks
public’s help in IDing vandal
On  November  17,  2017,  during  the  early  morning  hours  at
approximately 12:30 am, the Bristol Community College building
located  at  800  Purchase  Street,  in  downtown  New  Bedford,
sustained some vandalism. The male depicted in the photo below
is wanted for questioning.

Any information regarding this incident, or to the identity of
the male in question can be received on the Bristol Community
College Police Department’s Anonymous Tip Line 774-357-3223.
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